January 3, 2001

The Honorable David P. Boergers
Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20426

Re: California Independent System Operator Corporation
Docket No. EC01-14-000

Dear Secretary Boergers:

In response to a request from Commission Staff, the California
Independent System Operator Corporation (“ISO”) hereby informs the
Commission of a cross-reference concerning two filings which the ISO has made.
On November 1, 2000, the ISO submitted, in the above-referenced docket, an
Application to Transfer Operational Control Over Non-Jurisdictional Transmission
Facilities to the California Independent System Operator Corporation
(“Application”). The Application included an Exhibit G and an Exhibit I, but no
Exhibit H. The ISO now clarifies that Exhibit H to the Application is identical to
the Transmission Control Agreement which the ISO submitted in Docket No.
ERO01-724-000 on December 21, 2000.
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Additionally, the ISO reiterates its request that the Commission approve
the Application without condition, modification, or evidentiary, trial-type hearing.
See Transmittal Letter for Application at 2. The ISO states that the submission of
the Application means there is no need for the Commission to resolve any
guestions of jurisdiction concerning the Application.

Respectfully submitted,

Kenneth G. Jaffe

Bradley R. Miliauskas

On Behalf of the California Independent
System Operator Corporation

cc: Daniel T. Hedberg, Office of Markets, Tariffs, and Rates, Federal Energy
Regulatory Commission



